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The Buffalo River watershed is too special of a place to put at risk for one operation. The outdoor
recreation activities associated with the cumulative wild places along the buffalo river are a much
larger economic engine than one farm. While other states with similar settings to ours are
embracing the public lands and their potential revenue generation through recreation, as well as the
quality of life opportunities they provide to locals, it would be shortsighted for Arkansas to allow
this to proceed. It is not a compromise, it does not best serve the state and citizenry, and it would
definitely not be the right choice for Natural State. 

Sincerely, 

Justin Keen 
5th grade teacher 
Fayetteville, Arkansas
 


